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This presentation will focus on ongoing work to better understand the effects of 
temperature on water supplies in the upper Colorado River basin. Overall, spring 
and early summer temperatures explain only a small portion of the variance in water 
year streamflow in the basin. However, in a subset of years (both warm and cool), 
temperatures appear to have a stronger influence on streamflow than might be 
anticipated, given the precipitation. The presentation will also touch on the challenges 
associated with incorporating the input of water resource management partners, a 
central component of the project design.

Connie Woodhouse’s research concerns the climatology of western North America, 
including paleoclimatic reconstructions of past climate and hydrologic conditions 
from tree rings, the analysis of past and current climate, and circulation features 
that influence climate, particularly at decadal and longer time scales. Her work has 
ranged from the reconstruction and analysis of drought in the western Great Plain, 
to temperature variability over the past eight centuries in western North America, 
to the development of a network of streamflow reconstructions for major rivers in 
the Colorado, Platte, and Rio Grande river basins. A recent emphasis has been on 
applied research to assist water resource managers in using reconstructions of 
past hydroclimatic variability in drought planning and water resource management.
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